
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Opposition z.22.036/OP.22.016
Date: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 10:27:49 AM

From: D Patel < > 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 10:15 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Opposition z.22.036/OP.22.016

Hello,

I am writing in reference to Z.22.036/OP.22.016. 

I live at Arrowhead drive with my 2 young boys. We moved into this area 1 year ago. Our decision
to purchase this home was because we appreciated the quiet neighborhood where we didn’t have
to worry about traffic and high speeding cars. 

1.5 years ago, my niece Anaya and nephew Jax were killed on their driveway by a speeding car. It has
left our family traumatized beyond measure. Building a condo on our major intersection would
increase a considerable amount of traffic and put an load of stress and safety concerns in our quiet
and kid friendly neighborhood. 

Our kids deserve to grow up in an area where they can feel safe to play outside. 

Please consider building a condo elsewhere where it doesn’t significantly impact homes of families. 

Digna Patel
 Arrowhead Drive
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